
  
Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities 

 
 

PUBLIC SERVICE BULLETIN 
December 4, 2003 

 
 

Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro’s 2003 General Rate Application 
Public Participation Days schedule for St. John’s 

 

The Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities wishes to remind interested persons and 

organizations that the final opportunity for public presentations into Newfoundland and Labrador 

Hydro’s 2003 General Rate Application is scheduled to begin at 9:00 AM on Monday, December 

8, 2003 at the Board’s Hearing Room, 120 Torbay Road in the City of St. John’s.  

 

The Public Presentation Day in St. John’s is the last in a series of well-attended Public Participation 

Days held throughout the province in Stephenville, Corner Brook, Labrador City and Happy Valley- 

Goose-Bay.  

 

The Public Participation Days will provide an opportunity for any interested person or organization 

to present their views on Hydro’s application. 

 

Notice of this Hearing and Invitation for Public Participation was published in newspapers 

throughout the province starting on September 20, 2003.  

 

For further information on how to participate in the public participation days or clarification of 

the Board’s procedures, please contact the Board Secretary before 2:00 PM on Friday, December 

5, 2003. 

 

Copies of the Application are available for public viewing at the offices of the Board or on the 

Board’s website at www.pub.nf.ca.  A copy of the Application can also be viewed at any of 

Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro’s regional offices located throughout the Province. 

 
 
Media Contact:   Cheryl Blundon, Board Secretary 
  Office:  Suite E210, Prince Charles Building, 120 Torbay Road, St. John’s 

By mail: P.O. Box 21040, St. John’s, NL, A1A 5B2 
Phone:  (709) 726-8600 
Toll Free:  1-866-782-0006 
E-mail:  cblundon@pub.nf.ca  



FAX TRANSMISSION DISTRIBUTION LIST 
 
 
TO:      FAX NO. E-mail (as requested) 
CBC Radio- St. John’s    576-5234    radionoon@stjohns.cbc.ca 
CBC Television     576-5144 canadanow@stjohns.cbc.ca 
NTV Television Network - Newsroom  722-3207              
CHOZ Radio     726-3300 
 
Pat Doyle, The Telegram   364-3939    pdoyle@thetelegram.com 
 
Steele Communications 
Doug Learning, VOCM    726-4633 feedback@vocm.com 
 
The Shoreline     834-4364 
 
ROGER CABLE     639-3014 
 
 
The following is a PUBLIC SERVICE BULLETIN with respect to Public Participation 
Days scheduled in St. John’s as part of the hearing of Newfoundland & Labrador Hydro’s 
2003 General Rate Application.  
 
It would be greatly appreciated if you can make the appropriate announcement, applicable 
to your service area available on your Public Service Announcements daily until Monday 
December 8, 2003. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 726-8600. 
 
Thank-you, 
 
 
Cheryl Blundon 
Board Secretary  
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